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Dear SHES Families, 

In February, we asked parents to complete and return the Title I Parent Satisfaction Survey.  The 
results have been complied and as a way of keeping you informed we have included some of 
the survey results below.  A complete copy of the results will be available on the school website 
and through a link on Class Dojo the beginning of April. 

 

Heather Bowen 
Family Engagement Coordinator 
Shirley Hills Elementary 
478-929-7824 ext. 37830 
Heather.bowen@hcbe.net  
 
 

WHAT WE LEARNED 

 (*Stakeholders= Parents) 

Of the 165 parents who completed and returned the results show: 

 64.42% of stakeholders prefer Class Dojo as a way of communicating school events.  This is up 
from 56.22% in 2018. 

 84.24% of stakeholders believe Shirley Hills Elementary has high expectations for students 
 83.03% of stakeholders receive information about grade level standards and the academic 

requirements concerning their child’s grade level. 
 90.18% of stakeholders are comfortable communicating with their child’s teacher. 
 86.08% of stakeholders believe SHES offers workshops or activities that educate/inform about the 

curriculum and how to help improve students’ success in school. 
 35.53% of stakeholders believe Reading is the subject their student struggles with Reading and 

29.61% believe their child struggles most with Math. 
 54.84% of stakeholders believe they would benefit from workshops in Help with Homework and 

Study Skills and 33.06% say they would benefit from a workshop on the Georgia Milestones. 

 

 

 



SURVEY QUESTIONS WITH FOLLOW-UP ANSWERS 

1. I am informed in a timely manner concerning parent activities and events. 
 SHES notifies stakeholders of any activities /events through flyers, Class Dojo, the 

School Website, School Marquee, School Messaging Service, and emails 
depending on event.  

2. Parent activities and workshops are offered at various times. 
 SHES schedules workshops/events at different times on various days to help 

accommodate parents work schedules.  If parents are unable to attend a 
workshop they can always get the information from the Parent Resource Center, 
Family Engagement Coordinator (Heather Bowen), School Website (located under 
the Family Engagement tab), or a link is always provided on Class Dojo. 

3. Parent activities and opportunities are useful and beneficial. 
 SHES plans Parent Workshops and Student/Family Events based off feedback 

from Parent Workshop Surveys, Parent Action Team, School Council, PTO Board 
Members/Participants, and the Spring Title I Parent Satisfaction Survey Results. 

4. What topics do you think teachers and administrators need to discuss or learn more 
about to better support your family and your student be successful in school? 

 The Family Engagement Coordinator is required to conduct a minimum of four 
staff trainings a year concerning Parent Engagement. Parents are given the 
opportunity to make trainings suggestions anytime through the school website 
survey, workshop surveys, Parent Action Team Meetings, School Council 
Meetings, and the Spring Title I Parent Satisfaction Survey.  Some examples of 
training topics for school staff could include (explaining the Compact to Parents, Texting 
Communications between a parent and teacher, How to include parents in Homework). 


